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Dear parents/carers  

 

RE: YEAR 6 NEED YOUR HELP! 

 

Over the last two years we have been learning about our world and in particular how climate change is 

affecting it.   

 

We have looked at many of the sources that have contributed to climate change and although many of 

these issues need to be changed by our world leaders we have also looked at our own personal habits and 

how we too can make changes in our own lives to help improve this.   

 

One area that we have focused on is landfill and sustainability.  We realised through our discussions how 

often we buy new and throw away the old, even when those items are still in good condition, in particular 

our clothing.  This gave us an idea for a whole school project in order to promote sustainability by working 

together. 

 

We would like donations of ‘Winter Woolly’s’ this includes the following items: 

 

 Coats 

 Hats/scarves/gloves 

 Dressing gowns/onesies  

 Wellington boots 

 Waterproof clothing 

 

If you could donate any of the above items up to the age of 14 years old, it would be very much 

appreciated.  Please ensure that they are still wearable and clean.   

 

After a period of isolation, the Year 6 children will then sort the clothing into age groups and we will arrange 

them in the KS1 playground on Friday, 8 October 2021 for parents to come and help themselves after 

school.  

 

We will be talking to the children in assembly about our project and why encouraging us all to recycle 

clothing is important and necessary. 

 

If you can help us please send donations to school by Wednesday, 6 October 2021. 

 

Many thanks.  

 

Year 6 
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